
NEWSFLASH! 
 
New A&E access. From 1st April 2015 the A&E department at Ambroise Paré can only be 
accessed via Boulevard Kennedy. See pictures below. You can drive into the A&E area to 
drop off, but you will have to park nearby. For further information please call Corine at 
SHAPE on 065 442071. 
 

 


